
   
                                                     
 

                                        SuperStan – Evening Performance Information                             

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

September 1, 2017. 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We are really excited to be showcasing The Amazing Adventures of SuperStan, the musical, to our school 
community next week! This has been an exciting whole school musical performance to put together, with all 
students and staff collaborating to share our arts programs and give opportunities for development in the arts.  
Thank you to Mrs McVeity for coordinating and directing the showcase! 
 

All students are taking part in the musical. We have around 50 students from Years 3-6 in lead roles, with each 
class/grade performing as our chorus. Thank you to the parents/carers who have assisted children in learning 
their lines and preparing costumes. Thank you also to the parents, staff and community members who have 
assisted with props. Thank you in advance for bringing your children in to take part in evening performances. 

 

Evening Performances – Wednesday September 6 and Thursday September 7: 

 Students will be required to arrive at school between 5.45-6pm (for the 6.30-8pm show). 

 Students will have to be taken to the holding rooms in full costume by their parent/carer and have their 
names marked off. They will also be picked up from this same location at the end of the performance 
(see Map below for drop off/pick up areas – this includes all Main Cast). 

 

 



 

 Please ensure that your child has had a healthy snack/meal at home prior to coming back into school. 

 As per our Discipline Policy, students on Behaviour  Monitoring or who have been suspended within 10 
Weeks, are unable to attend out of school hours activities. Please ask your child’s teacher for 
clarification if needed. 

 Children are not to play on school grounds  before or after the performance. They may bring a book to 
read while they are in the waiting rooms, otherwise they will have quiet drawing activities and/or a G 
Rated movie to watch while they are waiting to perform. 

 For the evening performances, doors will open at 6pm. 

 Audience members with pre-paid tickets (purchased at school or via the online booking system prior 
to today) are to line up at the table closest to the hall, hand in their tickets, sign the attendance 
register and get their entry stamp. 

 Seating is not allocated therefore, aside of a few reserved seats in the front row, those arriving earliest 
will get first selection of seats. 

 Visitors with wheelchairs, strollers or other support needs are encouraged to contact the school 
administration office on (02) 64951266 before next Wednesday so that appropriate seating/space can 
be allocated. 

 Tickets must be presented for a seat to be allocated. Toddlers without tickets will need to sit on a 
parent/carer’s lap due to limited seating. Toddlers with tickets are welcome to bring a cushion to sit 
on. 

 If there are remaining tickets (no promises) they will be sold at another table (closest to the canteen) 
for $10 on the night (cash only). Check Facebook next week for ticket availability. Online ticket sales 
close today. 

 Attendees purchasing tickets on the night will also need to sign the register at that table, and be 
stamped prior to entry. 

 The school gates closest to the hall, office and oval will be open from 5.30pm. 

 The More Than Beans coffee van will be at the school from 5.45pm, selling hot drinks prior to the 
evening performances. 

 

Maintee Performance – Wednesday September 6: 

 Students will be required to arrive at school in full costume. They can wear their costume for the day! 

 The matinee will commence at 12pm, with doors opening at 11.40am. 

 Only the gate near the front office will be unlocked until 11.40am, but it will be closed. Please close it 
behind you. 

 At 11.40am the gate near the hall will be unlocked (but closed) however the oval gate will be locked. 
Please give yourself time to walk around the school if parking on that side of the school. 

 Again, audience members with pre-paid tickets are to line up at the table closest to the hall, hand in 
their tickets, sign the attendance register and get their entry stamp. 

 Seating is not allocated therefore, aside of a few reserved seats in the front row, those arriving earliest 
will get first selection of seats. 

 Visitors with wheelchairs, strollers or other support needs are encouraged to contact the school 
administration office on (02) 64951266 before next Wednesday so that appropriate seating/space can 
be allocated. 

 Tickets must be presented for a seat to be allocated. Toddlers without tickets will need to sit on a 
parent/carer’s lap due to limited seating. If this show is not sold out, as it usually does not, then 
toddlers are welcome to a seat. Toddlers are welcome to bring a cushion to sit on also. 

 Remaining tickets will be sold at the table closest to the canteen for $10 (cash only) and attendees 
signed in. 

 
Thank you for supporting the arts at our school. We look forward to enjoying the musical with you! 
 
Regards,  
Michelle Hulme - Principal 


